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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 00-1354 
 
 
 
 
Correction:  RE: New SAWW level effective October 1, 2000  
 
 
 
In the October issue of MWCIA News, Association staff erroneously announced that 
Minnesota’s Statewide Average Weekly Wage would be changing to $750.00 effective 
October 1, 2000.  Please mark your records to indicate that $750.00 is actually the new 
Maximum Weekly Wage Benefit and that the correct SAWW for Minnesota, effective 
October 1, 2000, is $642.00.  This information is correct on the web version of MWCIA 
News’ October issue. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this announcement, please contact one of 
our underwriters at 952.897.1737 or email your questions to underwriting@mwcia.org. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
M. A. JOHNSON 
 
Director of Member Services 


